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Elsen, Nikki

From: Zach Halverson <zhalverson@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2022 4:43 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Capital Improvement Project

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hello, 
 
I am writing to express my disappointment over the removal of CIP funding for our trails. Not only do our trails 
benefit our entire community by allowing our trail users a free option to get outdoors, destress, and enjoy 
quality time away from electronics, they have a huge impact on our local economy. I personally know people 
that travel into town just to use the trail system and personally, it gets me out of the house more often and 
inclined to spend more on local business in the process.  The trail system is an all-around great use of funds for 
the community. 
 
 
Thanks,  
Zach Halverson 


